
From: Community Safety Enforcement [environmentcommunications@southwark.gov.uk]
Sent: 22 April 2014 13:46
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: Response to Information request - Ref 385573 (ref: 385573)

Attachments: Appendix 1.pdf; Appendix 2.pdf Southwark Council - Information request

Our reference: 385573 Dear Mr Cordell,

Re: Your request for information: 385573

I am writing further to your request for information dated 27 March 2014 to advise you that we have now completed our search for the 
information you requested:

Thank you for the below email with the data I asked for in a freedom information act.

I can see there is information for the request I put in but was wondering if there was any way I could get some more information to some 
of the data you have sent me.

You say in the information that “on 1 May 2013 the Noise & Nuisance Team received information regarding a potential rave which 
would allegedly be held on the night of the 4 May 2013.”

Is there any way we could get the information as to the person or persons that give the information regarding a potential rave and what 
time this information was received?

Was it the police that informed you of this information of the potential rave which would allegedly be held on the night of the 4 May 
2013, if it was could we get the name of the police officers who passed this information to the Noise and Nuisance Team?

Can you also tell us if it was not the police that gave the above information did the Noise and Nuisance Team contact the police with the 
information as to a potential rave which would allegedly be held on the night of the 4 May 2013, and if so, what was the police officers 
details?

On the 1st May 2013 when Noise and Nuisance Team went and spoke to the squatters who were residing there, did the police attend at 
this time if so could we have the police officers details?
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